
Nathalia Primary School Newsletter 
March 20th, 2019 

Tel: (03) 58 662 677  Email: nathalia.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Dates to Remember: 

March 26th—Parent Teacher Interviews 

March 28th—Interschool Athletics Day  

April 5th—End of Term 1 

April 23rd—Start of Term 2 (Tuesday) 

April 25th—ANZAC Day 

Nathalia Kids are Friendly Kids 

“Excuse Me—Sorry” 

Ruby, Bj, Shakiah, Duane, Summer, Tristan 

Sports Awards: P ia and Kymani 

Student Attendance Average Goal is 95% 

So far this Month 94.49%: 
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The following people have been elected to School Council for 2019: 

Parent Representatives:  Education Department Reps: Community Representative:  

Cindy Sheahan (President),  

Kath Caldow (Vice President),  

Shelley Patone, Paul Broughan,  

Lisa-Ann Moor, Diana Baxter 

Leanne Halden (Treasurer) 

Margot Craig (Secretary), 

Alana Zammit, Courtney Brown, 

Chris McCallum 

Kaye Bernhardt, Philippa Schapper 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

All parents are asked to make an appointment to see their child’s teacher for a report of student progress.  

Parent—Teacher interviews will take place on Tuesday, March 26th from 3.30pm—7.00pm. Interviews will be up 

to ten minutes in duration so that we can fit all families into the scheduled times. 

Please contact the office for your preferred timeslot.  





Nathalia Primary School Newsletter 
SCHOOL SPORTS DAY ROSTER 28TH MARCH 2019  

Parent’s Club will be running a canteen for the school sports day, it will run from 10.30 to 2pm.  Parent’s Club will 

need helpers on the day. If you can help please put your name on the roster in the time slot that suits and return 

this form or phone the school by Tuesday 26th of March. 

Parents Club 

Parent’s Club is very keen to get people to help out in the canteen on 
sports day. The more people we have helping the less everyone else 
has to do. 

If you can help out for even half an hour it would be greatly appreciat-
ed. 

TIMES 
  

NAMES NAMES NAMES NAMES 

9.15- 10.00 
  

        

10.00-11.00 
  

        

11.00-12.00 
  

        

12.00-1.00 
  

        

1.00-2.30 
  

        

Young Leaders Day 

On Monday the Year 6 students from Nathalia 
Primary School ventured down to Melbourne 
for the National Student Leadership            
Conference. The students had the opportunity 
to listen to engaging presenters who told them 
about the responsibility of leadership and the 
opportunities to develop and grow personal 
skills.  

The group left Nathalia at 6.00am and joined 
about 3000 students from across the state 
who also attended the conference. 

Big thanks to Sue Maloney from the Nathalia 
Community House for sponsoring this event. 
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